
  
 

  

January 2020 

Year 11 Examination Preparation 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As part of the work we do to prepare our Year 11 students for their final exams we offer a number of 

lunch time and after school sessions.  After February half term, Tuesdays after school will be for Maths 

revision only and Wednesdays after school will be for English revision only. We strongly recommend 

that all students in the year group take advantage of these opportunities.  Other subjects will offer 

revision sessions on other evenings and lunchtimes throughout the week and wherever possible, will 

offer more than one session during the week in order to allow students to go to extra sessions in all 

subjects areas. 

During the week beginning 2nd March, Year 11 students will be taking part in ‘mock’ examinations in 

English Language and Maths.  These examinations will be very similar in style to the final GCSE exams 

that students will take at the end of Year 11. 

Attached to this letter is an exam timetable for your child. Students are expected to attend all these 

exams.  

The exams are scheduled as follows: 

Date Time Subject 

Monday 2nd March 09:00 – 10:30 Maths Paper 1 

Tuesday 3rd March 09:00 – 10:45 English Language Paper 1 

Wednesday 4th March 09:00 – 10:30 Maths Paper 2 

Thursday 5th March 09:00 – 11:05 English Language Paper 2 

Friday 6th March 09:00 – 10:30 Maths Paper 3 

 

Students are expected to arrive at school by 8:45am and must: 

• Go to registration first 

• Students must then line up by row. i.e. A1-A10, B1-B10 on the ball court outside the Sports Hall 

unless they are taking their exam in another room* 

*Students that are not scheduled to sit their exam in the Sports Hall must go to the room listed on their 

timetable and wait quietly outside the room until the invigilator calls him/her in.  

If it is raining, information will be given to students, on the day, of where they need to line up.  



 
 

  

Students are reminded to bring the correct equipment in a clear pencil case for their exams: 

• Black pens 

• Rulers 

• Pencils 

• Maths set 

• Calculators for Maths Paper 2 & 3 
 

Students must be wearing the correct uniform and mobile phones and any other electronic devices must 

not be on or near them during the exam. School procedures are that if a student brings a mobile phone, 

it is handed in to the front office at the start of the day.  

I would like to re-enforce the importance of these mock exams. Students will be sitting their final GCSE 

exams in May and June and more details about these exams will follow in due course. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss V Narsing 
Assessment Manager 
 

 

 


